
BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1
Being a positive and lasting influence for all!

Friday, September 29, 2023

Dear Bristol Families,

Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol’s Administrative Team.

Important Upcoming Dates:
● Now Through 10/4/23 - Renegade Girls Basketball Sign Ups: The window for 6-8th grade girls basketball sign ups runs now through October

4th! Please access sign ups through your Skyward: Family Access account. Go Renegades!

● 9/29/23 - Today is the last day to order Bristol’s Fall Spirit Wear Online! This year’s fall Bristol Spirit Wear Online store is now open through
today! Order at https://bristolgear23.itemorder.com/shop/home/!

● 10/4/23 - Budget Hearing 6pm and Annual Meeting 7pm: These meetings will be held in the Large Group Instruction room also called LGI
(previously where the District Office was located). Please park in the 45 parking lot and enter through Door 13.

● 10/10/23 - 4K-5th Grade Students ONLY - Seal-A-Smile Permission Slip Deadline! Seal-A-Smile will be returning to Bristol School to assess and
determine if sealants can be done. If appropriate, a fluoride treatment and toothbrush instructions along with a new toothbrush will be provided.
Paper permission slips were sent home with 4K-5th grade students today, 9/29. If you would like your child to participate, please sign and return the
form to the School Office by Tuesday, October 10th. Late permission slips will not be accepted.

● 10/11/23 - EARLY RELEASE! Don’t forget - our second early release is Wednesday, October 11th. Student dismissal is at 1:15pm!

● 10/19/23 - Bristol PTO Meeting: All are welcome to attend to learn more about the PTO. The meeting will take place at Bristol School (LGI) from
6:00-7:30pm. Check the PTO web site in the coming weeks for the meeting agenda: https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/parents/bristol-pto.cfm.

● 10/20/23 - Middle School Dance Help Needed! Save the date for the middle school Masquerade Ball. The dance will be open to Bristol students in
grades 6-8 and will take place from 6-8pm at Bristol School. Dress is semi-formal. Registration opens next week! We need your help to make this
dance a success! Ways to help include:

1. Volunteer opportunities include decorations and set-up, chaperoning, clean-up crew, concession workers, etc. Please sign-up to volunteer by
clicking on the sign-up genius available here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094BADAD2FA6FCC52-middle1.

2. Donate decoration items through our Amazon Wish List, available here: https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1LS0OMD585C97?ref_=wl_share.

● 10/21/23 - PTO Meyer Family Farm Bristol PTO Fall Fundraiser!Watch for a flyer coming home to show with your purchase. A portion of sales
will go to the PTO to support staff and students.

● 10/23/23 - 3 Year old Birthday Party! New or soon to be 3 year olds are welcome to Bristol School on October 23rd from 11:15am to 12:30pm for
a birthday party and developmental screening. Children and parents will play, sing a happy birthday song and have a birthday treat. Children will
also be screened by our team in the areas of language/communication, academics/cognition, social/emotional skills and motor skills. Questions
and/or to register please email: rudolph.kim@bristol.k12.wi.us.

● 10/24/23 - PTO Family Event to Build Your Own Monster! You bring the box, your kiddos and we will have supplies! Families will be gathering on
Tuesday from 5-7pm to build monsters for the PTO Trunk which will be displayed during the Growing with Bristol Trunk or Treat October 28th at
4pm.

Important Reminders:
● NEW! Birthday Treats: Students are allowed to bring treats to school to share with their homeroom classmates to celebrate their birthday. This

year, students are allowed to bring treats that are homemade; however, families must provide a list of ingredients for allergen information.

● NEW! Halloween Costumes: As Halloween approaches please keep the following expectations in mind before you send your student to school.
Any costumes or dress up should be school appropriate, comply with all school rules, and be free from religious, political or socially controversial
themes. There is an expectation that masks and props will not be worn or used during class, learning time, transitions, lunch or recess, but are
welcome at classroom or grade level celebrations. No props or costumes should have weapons, and any props, masks, costumes deemed
inappropriate will be asked to be removed.

● NEW! Student Publication Permissions: The window for families to update publication permissions through Skyward: Family Access accounts
has closed. Any families that want to update their child’s permission for Bristol School to use their photo, name, work, voice or video in the
yearbook, district website/social media or out of district communication must now email contactus@bristol.k12.wi.us.

● REMINDER! PTO Membership: It’s not too late to join the Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)! Joining is easy! A brief membership form is
available here: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8G1F4eMFxLT6VweS-EosYhLbiZKbMkNgauKDdsdlehFc1og/viewform. Simply
complete the form to join! A suggested donation of $20 is appreciated. A membership allows you to vote in PTO meetings on important topics for
the school. It does not require you to volunteer, although we would love everyone’s participation!

Celebrations!
● 9/25/23 - Teacher Professional Learning Day: Teachers engaged in several different learning sessions

and continued to dig into student learning evidence to plan targeted and meaningful instruction. We also
launched our teacher committees, part of the strategic plan. The committees will be researching various
topics and making recommendations to school and district leadership. We are really excited with the work
and learning already underway during the first committee meeting!

● 9/28/23 - Renegade Cross Country Home Meet: Congratulations to the boys cross country team on
taking first place in their home meet! Also, a special thank you to all of the volunteers, custodial staff, and
coaches who worked diligently in preparing to host so many athletes and their families on our property!
Go Renegades!
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